
Waste Collection Times
are changing temporarily in the Main Street Area

  The Town of Penetanguishene, in conjunction 
with the County of Simcoe, would like 
to advise all residents and businesses 
in the Main Street area that during the 
reconstruction project, solid waste collection 
times will begin at 6 a.m. instead of the 
original time of 7 a.m. Please view map on 
other side for impacted properties.
   
This collection time modification is to allow 
trucks to collect in your area prior to the start 
of construction each collection day. In the 
event that specific residents and businesses 
are unable to comply with the advanced 
collection time, the Town of Penetanguishene 
is asking that arrangements are made with the 
Contractor, JB Enterprises, at (705) 331-9659 
to ensure solid waste is removed.   

We thank you in advance for your  
co-operation with this modification.




